Richmond DPU: City Improvement Projects

Job: Wakefield Road Drainage Improvement Project
Location: stratford Hills, between Wakefield Road and Stratford Road

Project Introduction

This project will address the severe erosion within the existing channel in the neighborhood's backyards and the
consistent sediment buildup within the existing channel between Wakefield Road and Rattlesnake Creek. The project
area is highlighted within the figure below.

The proposed improvements consist of:

-- Approximately 1,000 linear feet of new storm drain pipe within the eroded swale between Stratford Road and
Wakefield Road

-- Replacement of the undersized culverts under Statford Road and Wakefield Road
-- Improvements to the existing channel between Wakefield Road and Rattlesnake Creek

Project Schedule

Project Assignment: February 2020 (RK&K)

Survey & Preliminary Design: Completed

Engineering Design: Completed (RK&K)

Construction Assignment: Construction Anticipated to Begin Mid-August 2022 (Estimated Length: 6 Months)

Learn more at RVAH2O0.org
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WHAT HAPPENS NEXT:

Easements:
All necessary easements have been acquired for the project.

Project Duration:

Private utility relocation is complete.

The project design and environmental permit acquisition is complete.

Construction is anticipated to begin in August of 2022 and is anticipated to last approximately six (6) months.
Construction equipment will be in the neighborhood daily and periodic road closures can be expected as part of the
Wakefield Road Drainage Improvement Project.

We apologize for the inconvenience and greatly appreciate your patience as these improvements are made.

For questions, comments, or concerns specifically about
any of these projects, please contact:

Name: Jian Xu

Title: Capital Projects Manager

Company: Department of Public Utilities - Stormwater Utility
Phone: 804.646.1120

Email: jian.xu@rva.gov

Learn more at RVAH20.org
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